
CEDAR MOUNTAIN SCHOOL #2754 
SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

CONFERENCE ROOM, MORGAN, MN 
June 7, 2024 – 3:30pm 

 
Chairperson Sullivan called the meeting to order at 3:30 with the following members present in Morgan: 
Sorenson, Christensen, Rose, Sherman, Sandgren. Heibel was present over phone. Others present were 
Riebel, Pietig, and Malone.  

The board acknowledges the need of an interim superintendent immediately and discussed next steps 
as current superintendent is on administrative leave. The candidate, Stephen Malone was discussed. He 
comes with about 30 years of experience. The interim would be approximately 60% FTE, working 1-2 
days onsite with remainder of work being remote.  

Next regular board meeting is scheduled for June 24th at 7:00pm in Franklin, MN. 


